
Today's Highlights: June 1st, 2019
Speak up about the positive changes to the Wayne Morse Terrace.

Be a M.V.P. - Member.Volunteer.Partner. 
Committee Schedules, Stage Line Up, UnClassifieds and more on the back page!
DAZ Permit Information available at the 8th Street Info Booth.
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From Kirsten
Good Morning Saturday Marketers!
Welcome back for another fabulous 

Saturday Market.  June is here and the 
summer season is underway.  This is the 
time when Saturday Market hits its stride.  

Next weekend is the Board Election!  
There are three seats opening up and you 
have three candidates running.  Please read 
the Candidate Statements and reach out to 
the candidates.  These are the future voices 
of  the membership, so make sure you get 
to know these individuals before voting.  
Candidate Statements are available at the 
South Park Information Booth.  You can 
absentee vote if  you know you won’t be at 
the June 8th market.  

We are always looking for MVP Message 
submissions and would love to hear from 
you.  Please consider writing an article that 
you think would benefit the membership.  
It can be anything from words of  wisdom 
to marketing tools and techniques.  There 
is a lot of  market experience out there and 
we would love to have you share it with 
everyone!

Enjoy your day and do something kind 
for someone else.  You’ll appreciate the 
feeling and they will appreciate the kindness.

Happy Selling!
Kirsten
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Local Events
June 1 - 2019 Cigar Box Fest Northwest
June 8 - Artists in Action! Studios on the Park Blocks
June 16 - Father's Day
June 17 - UofO Graduation
June 28-July 13 - Oregon Bach Festival
June 30 - Prefontaine Classic - Stanford, CA
July 4-6 - Art in the Vineyard
July 12-14 - Oregon Country Fair
July 24-28 - Lane County Fair
August 3 - Whiteaker Block Party
August 8-11 - Scandinavian Festival

JJ's Community Corner
Happy Saturday Everyone!
I hope you are enjoying the beautiful 

weather today. (It’s about time, right?) Here 
are some activities that will be happening 
downtown in the coming weeks.
Griddles and Guides, from 7:30am-

10:30am on Kesey Square. Join your 
neighbors for free flapjacks, coffee, and 
raffles on the hour. This free event is open 
to all ages, and is hosted by the City of  Eu-
gene.
Tai Chi on the Park Blocks. Every 

Tuesday and Thursday from July 2nd to 
September 19th, the City of  Eugene offers 
a free Tai Chi class. These run from 8:30am 
to 9:00am on the West Park Block, and are 
open to all.
Every Tuesday and Thursday, Har-

monic Labs presents Artistic Encoun-
ters on Kesey Square from noon to 
1:00pm. These events are free to the public 
and are family friendly. It’s a great spot to 
get some lunch and enjoy your local arti-
san’s performing.
Maker Hub Open Lab: The City of  Eu-

gene invites residents of  all ages to drop in 
at the Maker Hub to develop skills, use art 
and tech tools, explore, invent, and create! 
This daily event is held from 1:00-5:00pm 
at the Downtown Eugene Public Library. 
Library card required.
Our non-profits today are the UofO The-

atre Arts department and the Oregon As-
sociation of  Rowers. The rowers will be on 
the deck doing demonstrations. 
Questions?  I may have an answer!  Please email 

me at info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org.

Enjoy the day!
-JJ

50th Anniversary Display
We have reserved space in the OSLP 

Lincoln Gallery in July. We also have space 
reserved for November and December at 
the Eugene Public Library. We are creating 
a display that includes information about 
the growth of  the Market as well as show-
ing off  the amazing art our members bring 
every Saturday.

Please consider sharing a Saturday Mar-
ket treasure for these displays. It doesn't 
have to be your own products. We would 
love to display works from members that 
are no longer selling with us alongside items 
from our current makers. Anything you 
loan to the market for this purpose will be 
returned to you. 

We are ready to collect these items in the 
Saturday Market office rather than at the 
Info Booth. We will ask you to fill out a 
form to help us get your loaned item back 
to you and credit the artist. Thank you!

Mid-Season Wish List
The Mid-Season Wish List starts today! 

The deadline to add your name is June 15th. 
If  you would like to be added to the list, 
then you must call or email AJ Jackson to be 
added. You can call him at 541-686-8885 or 
email him at aj@eugenesaturdaymarket.org. 

The Mid-Season Wish List is open to 
non-reserve members only. We have spaces 
106, 172, 319, 332, 401, 402, 406, and 408 
open to be reserved. Spaces 323 and 367 are 
One Year Only spaces.

The reserve spaces will be filled by July 
1st. You are required to make your reserve 
payment when you take the space. The cost 
is $90 for the season or you can make pay-
ments of  $20/mo due on the last Saturday 
of  every month including November.

Dads & Grads Giveaway
We love our super popular and fun Moth-

er's Day Giveaway so much that this year 
we are sharing the love with our Dads and 
Grads! The Giveaway will be held at the 
stage on June 15th. Names will be drawn 
from the basket at 11am, 12pm, 1pm, 2pm, 
and 4pm. Anyone can enter their name in 
the drawing including members. You can 
only win once. Encourage your customers 
and family to play with us since it's a lot of  
fun and the prizes are fantastic. 

Speaking of  prizes, we need donations 
from members to hand out as prizes every 
hour. Please make sure to include a busi-
ness card or a label with any donations to 
help customers find you again in the future. 
Please drop off  donations at the Saturday 
Market office or at the South Park Info 
Booth. You can also bring them to the stage 
the day of  the drawing.  

IN ACCORD 
COMMUNITY CHOIR

The annual concert is tonight, June 1st, at 
7pm at the Emmaus Lutheran Church at 
1250 W. 18th Ave. The cost is $7-10, but no 
one will be turned away.

Board Election is June 8th

The next Board of  Directors election is on 
June 8th. Three 18 month positions are currently 
open.  We have three candidate statements from 
Linda Lamb, Anna Lawrence, and Gary Becker.. 

You can pick up a copy of  their candidate 
statements at the Info Booth or in the office. 
You can also find them online here: 

https://eugenesaturdaymarket.org/
minutes_BOD/June-2019-Candidate-

Statements-Ballot.pdf
Absentee ballots are available at the Info 

Booth and in the office as well. 

Holiday Market 2018 
Balances

This is a friendly reminder to anyone 
with an outstanding balance from last year's 
Holiday Market to make your last payment. 
Your 2018 balance must be paid in full by 
June to book a space for this year. Contact 
the office if  you need to set up a payment 
plan. Holiday Market 2019 booking  is com-
ing up fast.

Holiday Market 2019 postcards go out in 
the mail in the middle of  June. The online 
forms will be ready at the same time.  

Speak Up and Be Positive
We have received wonderful feedback 

from many members about the changes 
to the Free Speech Plaza. Now is the 
time to send those positive comments 
to the city. They need to hear positive 
reactions to the changes.

In order to keep these changes, we are 
asking our members to reach out with 
their praise. Keep in mind that this is 
the time to be a positive influence on 
your community; therefore, please share 
your enthusiasm regarding the changes 
to the Free Speech Plaza by emailing or 
calling the city representatives in charge 
of  this process.

Please email your praise to:

mayorcouncilandcitymanager@
ci.eugene.or.us
541-682-5010
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UnClassifieds
To place your free unclassified, bring it to the 
Info Booth by the end of the day, to the office 
by Thursday at noon, or e-mail it to us at info@
eugenesaturdaymarket.org with “NEWSLETTER” 
in the subject.
Need to offload some extra art supplies? For 
a super good cause? Art Club Eugene is sup-
plying and mentoring a weekly art session 
with folks at The Mission, and needs supplies. 
Acrylics, pastels, markers and water color are 
the most used. Also good paper and brushes. 
Please, no Crayons or schools supplies. They 
are an artisanal art project, small scale. They 
don't need a lot, but they do need donations 
of  materials to keep going. Contact Walker at 
wtryan@gmail.com or through the “Art Club 
Eugene” page on Facebook. Many thanks! 
(6/1)
Juried OCF crafter seeks extra S.O. pass for 
one of  my workers. If  your booth has an extra 
or un-used S.O.P., let me know, will pay cost. 
Stop by my booth at market (#359 on SE cor-
ner) or call/email to discuss further. Thank 
You! Samonberry@yahoo.com  541-912-8072 
(6/1)
Need business cards, a new banner, product 
photos and the like? Kim Still (former Market 
promo manager) can make it happen for you! 
Tons of  experience, affordable rates, quick 
turnarounds. 541-521-7125 or kimjstill@
gmail.com(5/25).
Did you just jury in the OCF top 10? Are you 
looking for a laid back, experienced, and re-
sponsible boothmate? Come talk to Larry 
the kaleidoscope guy in booth 173 or call 
541.321.2381(5/25)
Hi there, looking for a booth to share, also 
looking for S.O. passes. Have small display 
dolls and finger puppets. Lisa Gladiola Call 
541-232-4141 (5/18)
Seeking Booth Space: I am searching for 
someone generous enough to share their 
booth with me at the Oregon Country Fair. 
I craft stunning gemstone jewelry to armor 
lightworkers and our world. Visit my world: 
www.minotaurstudio.com mondothemino-
taur@gmail.com(435-414-4916)-Minotaur 
Studios (5/11)
Anna's Haute Tops, Booth #158,  has the 
form you need to register to Vote. Don't delay. 
Your Vote is Important. (5/11) 
Katie Swenson teaches a hand building Por-
celain class at Clay Space and the Sunday class 
is not beginning until the 19th of  May. It will 
be 7 weeks and is held from 1 o'clock - 4:00. 
Come to booth #169 and get a class outline 
from Katie. Clay Space is also online to google 
the name and read about classes, but if  you 
have questions Katie will try to help. (5/11)
Hi, I have an approved for the market fire ex-
tinguisher for sale. It's Dry Chemical 2-A:10-
B:C and brand new. It sat through 1 holiday 
market and is otherwise unused. It costs 
$49.00 new and I.m asking $35.00. Please con-
tact Keith at 541-683-5296. Thanks! (5/11)

The Market 
Corner
Wishing a Happy June birthday 

to Afghani Cuisine's Abdul Waheed Wahed 
tomorrow, soap maker Melanie Vanderlip on 
Tuesday, glass artist Betty Wolfe and lotion 
maker Leslie Hubbard on Wednesday, glass artist 
Ann Schwartz, candle maker Cheri Suchodolski, 
and jewelry artist Jennifer Hoberg on Thursday!  
A very happy birthday to you all. We hope this is your 
best year yet! On the Market Stage

Committee Meetings 
Board Meeting
Weds., June 5th - 5:15-7:15PM
Standards Screenings
Weds., June 5th - 4:15 PM
  -New Member Orientation @ 3:30 PM
Holiday Market Committee Meeting
Weds., June 12th - 2:00 PM
50th Anniversary Task Force Meeting
Thurs., June 13th - 3:00 PM
Standards Screenings
Weds., June 19th - 4:15 PM
  -New Member Orientation @ 3:30 PM
Standards Committee Meeting
Weds., June 19th - 5:00 PM
  -Agenda: Services
Sustainability Committee Meeting
Tues., June 25th - 12:00 PM
All meetings take place at the Market Office

All are welcome!

sales, O sales, sales I hope! 
Ancient Market incantation (Nov 3,1973) 

THE SATURDAY MARKET
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS

Chairperson - Colleen Bauman
Vice Chairperson - Jaimee Gentile

Secretary - Diane McWhorter  
Treasurer - Tym Mazet

Rachell Coe, Giorgi DeCarlo, 
Ritta Dreier, Anna Lawrence, 
Teresa Pitzer, Chuck Roehrich

Standards Committee Co-Chairs:
Gary Becker, Teresa Pitzer 

Food Committee Co-Chairs:
Colleen Bauman, Janet Rosenberg 

Holiday Market Committee Co-Chairs:
Rachell Coe, Esther Reese

Sustainability Committee Co-Chairs:
Elise Corin, Julia Garretson

General Manager - Kirsten Bolton
Assistant Manager - JJ Hendrix

Site Ops Supervisor- Dave Welch
Marketing - Vanessa Roy

Membership Services - AJ Jackson
Stage Manager - Jimmy Haggard
Member Liaison - Zora Parker

E-mail - info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org
Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday, 10am-4pm

Weather

10:00 AM  Dar Stellabota 
Cigar Box Festival

11:00 AM  Downtown Vinnie 
Cigar Box Festival

12:00 PM  Muddy Boots and The 
Porch Pounders 
Cigar Box Festival

1:00 PM  Soapbox Joe 
Cigar Box Festival

2:00 PM  Heavy Chevy 
Cigar Box Festival

4:00 PM  Ben Rice
Cigar Box Festival
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Happy Saturday! Today is 
going to be a spectacular, 
sunny day with a high of  
81 degrees and no clouds 
to be found. Winds N at 
11mph. 

South Park Info Booth:
Making Change: The market will make 
change for our members, up to $60, each 
Saturday.
Vendor Check Cashing: Available at the 
Info Booth. There is a $5 charge for a re-
turned check. We do not cash checks for 
customers.
Lost & Found: Please turn in found items 
to the South Park Info Booth and tell cus-
tomers to go to the South Park Info Booth 
for lost & found items. They can also call 
the office at 541-686-8885. Saturday Market 
is not responsible for lost or stolen items.

Food Court Specials!
RENAISSANCE PIZZA's June special is our 
Hawaiian Pizza, with tender pineapple chunks 
and smoky Canadian bacon!
RITTA'S BURRITOS' June's Queso-Melt 
special at Ritta's Burritos has layers of  Sun-
Dried Tomato and Roasted Garlic Pesto, 
organic arugula, caramelized onions and 
Fontina Cheese. All grilled golden brown 
between two tortillas. Served with sour 
cream, salsa and chips. 
DANA'S CHEESECAKE BAKERY'S 
weekly special is Strawberry Cheesecake!

Credit Card Sales
Saturday Market accepts Visa, Mastercard, 
Discover, & American Express. Send your 
customer to the South Park Info Booth 
with a properly filled out credit card slip. 
Your check for the amount of  the sale 
less 5% for bank charges will be ready on 
Wednesday at noon at the office or mailed 
at the end of  the day Wednesday. Reserve 
members' checks are in your envelopes.

Reminder: You cannot charge your cus-
tomers a fee or increase the cost of  your 
product by a percentage for paying with 
a credit card. You can offer a cash dis-
count instead. 

Saturday Market Social Life!
Follow along with The Saturday Market on 

the website and through social media. Share 
your content to get included and reach a new 

audience!
Facebook: facebook.com/EugeneSaturdayMarket

Twitter / Instagram: @SaturdayMarket

We’re also on Pinterest, Yelp, TripAdvisor, 
Google Business, YouTube, Flickr, & more.
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